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To:  	The Honorable President and Members of Council

From:  	Kevin Pawlos, Approved
             	Director, Office of Management and Budget

Date: 	January 19, 2021

Re: 	Vision Benefits of America Donation





Dear President and Members of Council:

As per the City Code Chapter 210: “Acceptance of Gifts to the City” states, the Office of Management and Budget would like to inform the City Council that the Department of Public Safety will receive a donation from Vision Benefits of America in the amount of TWO THOUSAND ($2,000.00) dollars to support the City’s Special Weapons and Tactics (SWAT) team.
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